
ANAC101
AN-ACC Business Principles

In April 2021, the AN-ACC shadow assessment process commenced which is the first stage in
the transition to the new AN-ACC funding model. The Aged Care Funding Instrument (ACFI)
was replaced by the Australian National Aged Care Classification (AN-ACC) on 1 October
2022. The new funding model will apply to all permanent aged care residents in Australia. The
change to AN-ACC will result in a change in the operations of a residential aged care facility
and will have implications on staffing models. In this webinar, we will discuss the implications
and key considerations for aged care facilities. 

Seminar Overview

Suggested Participants
Introduction to the AN-ACC model, operational processes, and

resident assessment processes 
Overview of operational, clinical, and business implications of

the AN-ACC changes
Anticipated impacts on aged care revenue and expenditure

models
Staffing and rostering implications 
Opportunities to engage with other professionals in the

industry, to collaborate and share strategies for managing the

transition
Casemix considerations and implications
Funding and staffing cost models 
Assumptions for preparing your organisation’s budget

(FY2023) with AN-ACC considerations

Facility Managers
ACFI Coordinators
Care Managers
Finance & Administration

Team Members
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